
Our Topic:  

My Fabulous Family 
 

Fridays - Funky Forest: 

19th Sept:   Shape Hunt 

26th Sept:  Mud Painting 

3rd Oct:  Collect and Collage 

10th Oct:  Bark Rubbing 

17th Oct:  Gruffalo Storytime 

24th Oct:  Den Building 
 

Half term:  

Mon 28th October - Fri 1st November  

Newsletter  

September 2019 

Please ensure your child has  suitable, 

weather appropriate,  clothing and 

footwear at all times.  

Grandparents Day 
 

We are inviting all Grandparents in on 

Wednesday 2nd October from 9am   

until 11am to join in with some crafts 

and singing nursery rhymes with the 

children.  There will be cake too! 

Our new topic this term is  

‘My Fabulous Family’ 
 

We would like all children to bring in a 

family photo album to leave in their 

drawer which will not only assist with 

our topic but also helps with getting to 

know new children, comforting them 

and extending the children's language.  

 Healthy snack donations would be gratefully 

received.  

 All children need wellies to be kept at        

preschool at all times.  

 All children require a change of clothes to be 

kept at preschool at all times.  

 Please let us know if your child is unwell or will 

not be attending preschool for any reason.  

 Please provide a healthy, balanced lunchbox 

for your child if applicable  

 All children require a drink of water in a     

labelled bottle for their session at preschool.   

Parent Partnership 

We have an Open Door Policy and have 

many ways of keeping in touch or       

answering any queries should you have 

any. We are available during session 

start/finishing times, you can call, text 

or email anytime, use our facebook  

message service and also our Class Dojo 

message service (please be aware we 

cannot guarantee an immediate          

response through Class Dojo) 

powickpreschool@gmail.com 

07748604346 

PLEASE REMEMBER WE HAVE A CHILD WITH 

A SEVERE NUT ALLERGY AT   PRESCHOOL AND 

THEREFORE NO NUTS OR FOOD CONTAINING 

NUTS CAN BE BROUGHT INTO PRESCHOOL.  

We are in the process of planning a 

trip on the bus to St Johns Library 

one Friday this term.  More details to 

follow soon. 

WISH LIST 

Flour 

Pasta 

Salt 

Rice 

Cereals 

Food colourings 


